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CONGRATULATIONS: 
Mrs Chapman’s nominated ‘Musicians of the Week’ are:  

• Alice (Y2) - for always being so enthusiastic in her lessons and for working hard 

• Annabelle (Y3) - for completing her first tutorial book 
• Liberty (Y4) -  for working on a variety of songs with enthusiasm 

 
ISA HANDWRITING COMPETITION 
Congratulations to our School Level Winners chosen from amongst our entries to the ISA Handwriting 
Competition:  Susie (Y2), Izzy (Y6), Milo (Y5) Emily and Harriet (Y1)  Good luck at National Level! 
 
ISA HANDPRINT ABC ART COMPETITION 
Congratulations to everyone who submitted an entry for the ISA Handprint ABC Art Competition.  We will be 
putting up a display of your wonderful work which will be featured in the newsletter also.  From amongst our 
school-level winners it was very hard to select just three to go forward to the National Competition, however after 
much deliberation Oliver’s Eagle, Sophia’s Cat and Olivia’s Horse have been entered for the competition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I chose this because Jesus is God and God created us and the world.                                                     
Florence 

I have chosen to draw Jesus like this 
because he takes away our sins.  
Ramona 

I have chosen this design because it 
shows a cross and Jesus died on the 
Cross.  Scarlet 

This week in Zoom Liturgy we reflected on the lives of two of my favourite – 
imperfect – saints, there is hope for us all!  In response the children were invited 
to reflect on Jesus’ question: Who do you say I am? 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where remote and in-school learning is fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have embarked on an aquatic adventure over the past few weeks by 

taking a look at animals that inhabit our oceans. We have created an Under 

the Sea Display with our very own Jolly Olly Octopus. We have also been 

learning some fascinating facts. 

Did you know? 

Annie: Angler Fish have a big light dangling so they can see in the dark. 

Ottilie: Dolphins are friendly and very chatty. 

Arthur: Turtles lived when dinosaurs were around. 

Barney: Hammerhead Sharks use their heads to hammer their prey 

down. 

Freddie: Killer Whales eat seals. 

Tabitha: Octopuses can open a jar. 

Hattie: Starfish can grow new arms. 

Matty: Great White Sharks are the biggest predator. 

Rowland: A Whale Shark can sometimes be a length of 18 metres. 

Charlie: Octopuses have three hearts. 

Freddy: Octopuses can squirt ink. 

Tolly: Hermit Crabs change their shells when they grow. 

Isabelle: Jellyfish can sting people. 

Evan: Tiger Sharks eat everything even rubbish. 

Annemieke: Blue Whales are the largest animal in the world. 

This week we have been looking at the story ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s 

Lunch’. We have had some fun making lighthouses, seagulls and even 

acting out the story (including the pesky seagulls!). 

Welcome back to Years 4 and 5, Group 2 this week, surely the wettest of the year so far! 
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Year 2 have really enjoyed their first full week back in 

school! We have been busy researching dinosaurs, 

solving Maths puzzles and even finding time for some 

Spiderman Cosmic Yoga and our own Year 2 Sports 

Day!  In RE, we looked at the Pope’s Laudato Si 

message to help us think 

about how we can treasure 

God’s precious world and 

then wrote our own prayers. 

In History, we’ve had great 

fun researching medieval banquets and designed our own menus. Alice’s second 

course consisted of ‘A peacock stuffed with a big fat chicken’! In Science, we have 

been looking at how rainbows are made and then made our own rainbows from 

Skittles, looking at dissolving in the process. We enjoyed taking part in the ISA 

competition to create pictures out of our handprints. 
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Over in Year 4, there have been exciting developments in the last week.  

We have been returning to school!  Last week was the turn of Wallace 

Group and this week, having waited patiently – Gromit Group returned.  

We were all really excited to be back in school with our friends and 

teachers and it has been great to focus on our learning in a classroom 

again.  Whether on Home Learning 

or in school, we are all doing our very 

best and aiming high! 

This week we have focused 

on learning about the Greek 

Myth of Icarus in English and 

made some super 

observational drawings of 

plants in Art both at Home and in School.  Well done to all our 

Y4 learners – Keep up the good work!  
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This has been yet another happy and busy week in Year 6. Amongst other things, these are some of the 

activities the children have enjoyed:  

 
• Decorating rocks for our Leavers’ Liturgy 

• Practising for our Leavers’ assembly, including learning a 

poem 

• Making persuasive holiday brochures for our Island 

Projects 

• Learning about different methods for multiplying from History, including Napier’s Rods, the Gelosia method 

and the Ancient Egyptian method. 

• Studying Pascal’s triangle and all the hidden sequences and patterns it reveals 

• Learning to describe what we ate at a midnight feast in French! 

• Designing and describing ball gowns for Mrs Gotobed (from Carrie’s War by Nina Bawden) 

• Playing an interactive game to learn the location of all the fifty states of the U.S.A. 

• Playing socially-distanced cricket in the rain! 

• Finishing our handprint alphabets. 

 


